Hull First Reformed Church is accepting applications for the Worship Ministry
Coordinator through Sunday, Sept. 1. The main responsibilities are planning and
coordinating the music for worship services and special services or events. Tasks include
preparing the music media, slides and presentation, music, and videos for our worship
services. This position is estimated to be 10-12 hours per week. Consider joining the staff
at Hull First Reformed in our ministry. For more information, a job description, or an
application, contact Arvin Boote (712-470-2626), Dwayne Van Leeuwen (712-470-3495), or
Pastor Adam (712-470-3145). We look forward to seeing who God has in mind for this
position.

The Sanctuary Choir has an opening for a pianist. Practices are Wednesday evenings at
7:00pm during Adventure Club. If you feel called or have an interest to lead this choir, or if
you are available to accompany the choir, please contact Deb Sandbulte (712-441-4246).

It’s Softball Time! Come to Eastside Park in Hull on Sunday, Aug. 25, at 5:30pm for pick-up
softball and good fellowship. Bring a glove if you have one - if not, someone will share with
you. This is a joint event with American Reformed so it's a great chance to strengthen our
inter-church relationships. Any questions, talk to Mitchell Diekevers.

Send a Haiti child to School by providing a scholarship at UCI (United Christians
International). For only $15 per month ($150 for the school year) needy students are able to
attend school. Information about this ministry is on a flier in your mailbox. Donations can be
placed in Jeanne Visser’s mailbox and the deadline is Sunday, Sept. 1.

The Food Packing event on Sunday, Sept. 8, provides meals for school children at UCl in
Haiti. For many of these kids, it’s their only meal of the day. Our goal is to pack 100,000
meals for them, so lots of volunteers are needed. Invite your neighbors, friends and family
members - all ages can help. Please put your name on the sign-up sheet in the Fellowship
area so we can plan ahead. Packing shifts are 8:00am, 9:00am and 11:00am; worship service
at 10:00am.

A Pulled Pork Supper Benefit for Taylyn Vander Schaaf will be held on Thursday, Aug. 22
from 5:30pm-7:30pm at Westside Park in Hull. All money raised will help the family with
expenses. Please make check out to First CRC. Please join us as we help support this family!
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Donna Hulstein is home recovering from
thyroid surgery and doing well.

Ron Bonestroo recently suffered a fall at work,
resulting in some broken ribs and vertebrae.

Darwin TeSlaa is recovering at home following
hospitalization for a severe concussion.

Michelle Koele-Vore suffered a stroke. Please
keep her in prayer as she also battles cancer
that has spread to her spine.

Kayla Den Hartog has received excellent news!
The doctor has concluded she no longer has
idiopathic intracranial hypertension (extra
brain fluid). Though she still has lingering
migraines, the threat to her long-term vision
has subsided.

Joy De Jongh’s 2-year-old niece, Taylyn
Vander Schaaf, (daughter of Kyle & Janae) has
been diagnosed with acute lymphoblastic
leukemia.

Barb Van Es is undergoing chemotherapy for
cancer.

Eldon Sneller, brother of Leon Sneller and
Lavonne De Jong, is undergoing more rounds
of chemo treatments.

Jody Van Kley, Ross Van Kley’s mom and Ber
and Hilda Krommendyk’s daughter, is home
and will continue with physical therapy.

Approaching God

Welcome

Call To Worship
-1 Surrender All (V1, Chorus)
- King of Kings
- I Surrender All (Chorus Only)
- Thank You Jesus for the Blood

Greeting
Church Connection: Worship Team Updates
Congregational Prayer

Offering

Encountering God

Message: Choosing Church: A Passion For Worship
Scripture: Malachi 1:6-14

Communion

*Next Week

Message: Choosing Church: Choosing To Testify
Scripture: Psalm 107:1-32

Responding to God

Response Song
- Heart of Worship
Benediction

Doxology

Today
e Communion
e 7pm The Well

Upcoming Events

Sunday, August 25
o Blessing of Backpacks

Monday, August 26
o 6pm Discipleship Team Mtg

The Consistory nomination process for 2025 will begin soon. All professing members who are
18 years old and above will receive a nomination letter as well as a list of eligible names to
consider in their church mailbox during the second full week of September. In the past, a
number of eligible members on the list have received enough votes to be nominated and then
have declined to serve. Because of this, the Consistory is asking that anyone who has a biblical
reason that their name should be removed from the list of potential nominees, to please
contact a member of the Executive Team (Arvin Boote or Dwayne Van Leeuwen) by Sunday,
September 1, for consideration. Our hope is that this will allow members of the congregation
to nominate people who are ready and willing to serve. Please continue to keep the entire
nomination and election process in your prayers.

"Blessing of Backpacks" will be during worship on Sunday, Aug. 25, for all those getting ready
to head back to school. Have your kids (preschool age-college age) bring their backpacks to
church that Sunday. We will ask for God's blessing on all the kids and school staff as they begin
a new year!

4th Grade Sunday School Teacher Needed: We are in need of one more Sunday School teacher
for the upcoming program year. This role would alternate with another teacher each month, so
it would not need to be every week. If interested, please reach out to Ross Van Kley
(ross@hullfrc.org).
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